
FOREST TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

MINUTES FOR JUNE 12, 2012 

 

Chairperson Breckenridge called meeting to order at 7:20 pm. 

 

Members Present:  Dick Bouchard, Bob Breckenridge, Al Sorge, Debbie Hiltz. 

       

Members absent: Jerry Rowland 

                             

Debbie Banyas: Recording secretary in absence of Mary Peterson 

 

Guests: None 

 

Mark Martin attended at the request of the Planning Commission as a resource person. 

 

Motion by Al Sorge , seconded by Dick Bouchard, to accept minutes as presented from the May 

08, 2012 meeting. Motion carried. 

 

New Business: 

Discussion on the possibility of Forest Township taking over ownership of foreclosed homes 

within Forest Township. The Township could possibly sell and make money from the homes, 

sealed bids, one time deal, expenses paid by buyer. What if house does not sell? Chairman 

Breckenridge is going to get a copy the Flint Township Ordinance on the subject. Will discuss it 

again at the next meeting. 

 

Old Business: 

Medical Marijuana moratorium: Planning Commission recommends to the Township Board that 

it keeps the moratorium while awaiting Supreme Court rulings. 

 

Sign Pollution: Letter received by Supervisor Martin regarding signs on Consumers Energy poles 

giving permission to remove signs as needed. It is the consensus of the Planning Commission to 

take the letter to the Township Board for further discussion. 

 

Chairman Breckenridge adjourned the meeting at 8:21 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Beatrice Banyas  

Recording Secretary in absence of Mary Peterson 

 



 


